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Welcome to the Climate Leadership Exchange 

Ambition to Action: Mobilizing for a Decade of Decarbonization 

A virtual event, Tuesday, May 25th 

12:30pm – 1:15pm ET 

Opening Plenary: A New Frontier for Climate Leadership & Transformation 

Welcome Remarks  

U.S. (Re)Joins Global Community to Combat Climate Crisis 

Climate Priorities Coming out of the White House 

Cecilia Martinez, Senior Director for Environmental Justice, CEQ 

Business Leads the Way: A Conversation on Climate Policy Engagement  

Michelle Patron, Director of Sustainability Policy, Microsoft 

Bob Holycross, Vice President, Sustainability, Environment & Safety Engineering,  

Ford Motor Company 

1:15pm – 1:20pm ET Transition 

1:20pm – 2:20pm ET Breakout Block #1: Small-group discussions led by experts in the field   

 

Topic for Discussion: Pathways to 

Net Zero 

Topic for Discussion: Ensuring A 

Green and Just Recovery   

 

Topic for Discussion: Decarbonizing 

the Transportation Sector 

Participants join this discussion to 
explore emerging trends and 
challenges faced by companies and 
municipalities on their journey to net 
zero.  

Business, government and community 
leaders are focused on ensuring that 
environmental, economic and public 
health efforts to rebuild post-
pandemic lead to more equitable 
outcomes. Participants are invited to 
discuss cross-sector collaborations 
and innovative solutions that can help 

advance a sustainable, inclusive, and 
equitable recovery. 

This discussion focuses on the 
technological breakthroughs and wide 
spread collaboration needed to 
decarbonize transportation, with an 
emphasis on efforts related to 
commercial and heavy-duty vehicles. 
Learn how corporate adoption and 
greater investment in supporting 
infrastructure will transform the 
transportation sector. 

2:20pm – 2:35pm ET  Break 

2:35pm – 3:10pm ET 

 

Plenary: Exploring the Intersection Between Environment, Economy, and Equity 

What to Expect from a Biden EPA  

Integrating Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion with Sustainability  

Gwen Migita, Vice President Social Impact, Sustainability, Diversity, Equity & Inclusion 
at Caesars Entertainment 

 

3:15pm – 3:20pm ET Transition 



 

  

3:20pm – 4:20pm ET Breakout Block #2: Small-group discussions led by experts in the field 

Topic for Discussion: Advancing 
Climate Ambition in Your Supply 

Chain  

Topic for Discussion: Building 

Coastal Resilience 

Topic for Discussion: Climate 
Collaboration: Scaling 

Partnerships and Achieving 
Results   

Participants share how to gain better 
visibility into their supply chain 
footprint, prioritize the impacts and 
suppliers that matter most and 
leverage multi-stakeholder processes 
to engage suppliers and align scope 3 
emission reduction goals.  

Participants learn and share how 
coastal communities are creating 
plans and partnerships to build or 
restore infrastructure that will 
mitigate damage, allow for an 
equitable response to disasters and 
ensure tools are available for rapid 
response.   

Collaboration is needed, now more 
than ever, to meet ambitious climate 
goals and expand reach. Participants 
discuss how to scale partnerships, 
demonstrate results, and communicate 
impact. 

4:20pm – 4:25pm ET Transition 

4:25pm – 5:00pm ET 

 

Closing Plenary: Ambition to Action: Managing Risk, Leveraging Opportunity 

Climate-Related Financial Disclosure 

Spotlight: Driving Digitization Efforts to Decarbonize Intel’s Footprint 

Stephen Harper, Senior Director, Environment and Energy Policy, Intel Corporation 

Entergy’s Corporate Climate Leadership in the Gulf Coast Region  

David Ellis, President and CEO, Entergy New Orleans, LLC 

 


